
 
 
 

                                                    Announcements for January 14, 2019 
 

         Marysville Middle School is enforcing the dress code as so stated in the student handbook!!  
Check out the Marysville Middle School website for more information. 

 

 
In basketball action at SC4 Saturday, the 7th grade lost a close game to Marine City, and the 8th grade  
beat the Mariners, 50-29. Both teams wrap up their seasons at home tonight vs. Fort Gratiot.  7th grade 
game begins at 4PM with the 8th grade game to follow at approximately 5:30PM.  Good luck teams! 
 
Girls basketball tryouts are Wednesday, January 16th, through Friday, January 18th. 7th grade will be 
from 3:30pm to 5:30pm in the old gym. 8th grade will be after school until 5pm in the main gym. All  
girls must have a physical on file to even participate. Both 7th and 8th grade girls can sign up in  
Mr. McBride’s classroom (Rm. 110). 
 
Interested in joining the oldest sport in the world - a sport where size, shape and age doesn't matter? 
Sign up for the Marysville Middle School Wrestling team in the office. 6th- 8th graders get to practice  
and compete! Sign up in the office and join the Marysville Wrestling tradition. There will be a Team 
meeting on the Tuesday Jan. 15th and practice begins Wednesday Jan. 16th.  
 
Attention 6th 7th and 8th grade students that are interested in football next year:   
Coach Grant HIGHLY RECOMMENDS that you join the wrestling team.  This sport is one of the single  
best things you can do to prepare to be a better football player.  Something new that you may not 
know...traditionally, wrestlers have had to wear the wrestling singlet.  This is not the case anymore.   
A new rule now allows competitors to wear a compression shirt and shorts when they compete.   
Please consider giving wrestling a shot.  Be a part of a team, compete, and learn something new!   
 
The Harlem Globetrotters are coming to McMorran Place on February 2nd.  Informational flyers are 
available in the hallway outside of Student Services for anyone interested in attending. 
 


